
Submitter: Rita Harmon 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

Vote No for tire tax. Oregonians have made it clear that we are not in support of sales 

or disguised sales taxes. This excise tax is simply a disquised sales tax. We are over 

burdened with taxes already and tire excise taxes will further harm families already 

struggling to make ends meet. It will cause costs for transportation, delivery, and 

goods to all increase unnecessarily. Please vote not on SB 3362 


